

SPRINGBOK GROUP

NEWSLETTER

DECEMBER 2021EDITION

SPRINGBOK GROUP YEAR-END FUNCTION 2021

Springbok Group employees celebrated their journey of the year 2021 during a yearend function held at Borwa Lifestyle Centre on December 11. Employees had fun and shared experience outside the confines of the office.

The group CEO, Mr Enock Mathebula and his management extended gratitude to all employees and commended on their hard work throughout the year. The event was attended by clients, partners and colleagues from Kwazulu-Natal, Gauteng, Burgersfort, Mokgalakwena and local people including the Mayor of Ba-Phalaborwa Municipality, Cllr Merriam Malatji.

The day also included a meal, drinks, entertainment and a gift pack for everyone in attendance.





SPRINGBOK GROUP

NEWSLETTER

DECEMBER 2021EDITION

